
Update from Sr. Teresa Leung in Ossining, N.Y. 

March 27, 2020 

Many Maryknollers around the world are very concerned about the physical wellbeing of the 

Sisters at the Maryknoll Sisters Centre in Ossining, N.Y. and at Monrovia, L.A. 

Rather than answering all the emails that flood the internet systems, Sr. Teresa sent the reply to 

Maggie Yum (MSS) who is generously sharing it with the worldwide Maryknoller family. 

It is extremely comforting to know that all is well with the Sisters.  Let’s keep up the hope that 

the pandemic is over quickly and we can keep on socialising at the 2021 Worldwide Reunion. 

 


